
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Central Union High School District Hereby Gives Notice that 

a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 
 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

2018-19 LCAP 

 
The governing board of Central Union High School District will hold a 

public hearing on the LOCAL CONTROL and ACCOUNTABILITY 

PLAN AND ANNUAL UPDATE FOR THE YEAR ENDING JUNE 

30, 2018, prior to Final Adoption as required by Education Code Section 

52062(b)(1). 

 

The public hearing will be held at: 

 

CUHSD ADMINISTRATION OFFICE 

Board Room 

351 Ross Avenue 

El Centro, CA 92243 

June 19, 2018 at 6pm 

 

The public is cordially invited to attend this meeting. 

 

The proposed LCAP will be on file and available for public inspection at 

the following location and date should members of the public wish to 

review the LCAP prior to the public hearing. 

 

CUHSD OFFICE 

351 Ross Avenue 

El Centro, CA 92243 

June 12-19, 2018 from 8am – 5pm Monday through Thursday 

 

The plan is also available for viewing on the district website at:  

http://www.cuhsd.net/General-Info/LCFF--LCAP/index.html 

http://www.cuhsd.net/General-Info/LCFF--LCAP/index.html

